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RCDHU Renfrew Area Services – Temporary Relocation 

Public access to the Renfrew County and District Health Unit (RCDHU) Renfrew Office, at 450 
O’Brien Road, will no longer be available as of June 22, 2023. As of today, the Renfrew area 
services are temporarily relocated as follows: 

• Private water sample drop-off and pick-up: Renfrew Town Hall, 127 Raglan Street South, 
Renfrew. 

• Tick specimen drop-off: RCDHU Pembroke office, 141 Lake Street, Pembroke. 

• Parent Child Wellness Clinics: Renfrew EarlyON Centre, 115 Veteran's Memorial 
Boulevard, Renfrew, by appointment. To book an appointment, please contact 
613-735-9774 or 1-800-267-1097 ext. 589, or familyhealth@rcdhu.com.  

• Immunization services: Renfrew Public Library, 13 Railway Ave, Renfrew, by 
appointment. To book an appointment, please call 613-732-9436 or 1-877-773-0004. 

RCDHU is preparing for the opening of the new Renfrew Service Hub at the Renfrew Town Hall 
building. More information will be announced in the coming weeks. 

For information on accessing all RCDHU programs and services, please visit www.rcdhu.com or 
call 613-732-3629. Faxes can be sent to 613-735-3067. 

To stay connected, visit www.rcdhu.com and continue to monitor RCDHU social media 
accounts.  
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